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As we look back on the past year of ICPA business, it has been nothing short of remarkable for ICPA 

Qld.  From bustling branch events to heartwarming moments of camaraderie, the pages of your 

magazine have been filled with the vibrant spirit of ICPA members. 

 

The past twelve months have been marked by a flurry of activity across our branches.  Many school 

events and fundraising initiatives to informative meetings and exhilarating sports camps, each edition 

of the magazine has showcased the diversity and dedication of our members.  It’s been thrilling to 

feature the fantastic array of formal photos, capturing the essence of our gatherings and celebrations. 

 

A special thank you goes out to our Executive team and our publisher, Greenridge Press, for their 

unwavering support and guidance.  Their dedication has been instrumental in shaping the success of 

our publication. 

 

Gratitude is also extended to the schools that have graciously opened their doors to showcase their 

institutions for our scholarship edition.  Your sponsorship and partnership has been invaluable and 

we look forward to continuing to highlight the excellence of your educational institutions in the years 

to come. 

 

As we anticipate the next year of ICPA activities and news, we remain committed to representing the 

voices and experiences of our members.  I encourage each branch to continue sharing your stories, 

achievements and aspirations with us, as the magazine is truly about you – the heart and soul of the 

organisation. 

 

Thank you all for your wonderful support and here’s to another year of growth and connection within 

the ICPA community. 

 

Lisa Southern 

Editor 

 


